
TOWN OF BOLTON – WEATHER ALERT 

February 2, 2023 

 

 

Extremely cold weather will be moving into our area and will bring below 

freezing temperatures Friday through Saturday. 

 

 

WARMING CENTERS AVAILABLE THIS FRIDAY AND SATURDAY 

 

The following locations will be OPEN as WARMING CENTERS  

Friday and Saturday. 

 

Friday, February 3
rd

: 

Bolton Town Hall (222 Bolton Center Road) – 8:30 a.m. to 1: 00 p.m. 

Bolton Senior Center (104 Notch Road) - 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

 

Saturday, February 4
th

. 

Bentley Memorial Library (206 Bolton Center Road) - 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

 

 

If you require a warming or overnight shelter after 3 p.m. either day 

please email jrupert@boltonct.org and hr@boltonct.org. 

 

 

 

mailto:hr@boltonct.org

